
COLLEGE CREDIT 
 
In an effort to maintain the affordable course cost associated with the delivery of the NPS-SLET 
program, SCC-PSTC offers the program through the Career Technologies (Continuing 
Education) Division.  As a result, all enrollees (Recruits) pay the same Registration Fee, 
regardless of their State of residency, and without additional fees for out-of-state tuition.  
Therefore, Continuing Education Units (CEUs) are awarded only at the successful completion of 
the Training Session.  Regular college credit is not earned. However, Consortium Agreements 
have been established with some institutions, which enables graduates of the NPS-SLET 
program to receive credit at their home university/college.  If you would like to establish a 
Consortium Agreement with your university/college, you will need to discuss this option with that 
institution (usually, an Advisor, or Admissions Officer) and provide us with a contact name and 
telephone number.   
 


